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Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP and The Walt Disney Company are partnering with the
Leadership Council on Legal Diversity’s (“LCLD”) 1L Scholar program to provide an
exciting summer experience for a first-year law student. As a 2023 1L Scholar,
you will participate in an eight-week program, working with Hinshaw for four
weeks (ideally in its New York office, although we are open to other offices) and
with Disney’s Global Ethics & Compliance group for four weeks (virtually or in-
person). You will have the opportunity to work alongside and learn from
partners, associates, and in-house on a range of projects, and will be assigned a
Hinshaw mentor to guide you through the program. You will also be invited to
attend the virtual LCLD 1L Scholars Summit on May 23-25, 2023, and other
training and social/networking opportunities hosted throughout the summer by
Hinshaw and Disney.

To apply, please e-mail Erin Levin, Director of Attorney & Development, at
elevin@hinshawlaw.com with the subject line, “1L LCLD Scholar.” Please include
your resume, law school transcript, and a cover letter describing your interest in
being a 1L LCLD Scholar.
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